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Good Afternoon,
| am writing to you with comments regarding Application no. WSCC/036/20

We are FOR the plans in place of the demolition for existing buildings and the operations of an
energy recovery facility and waste sorting and transfer facility at Grundon’s waste management
and Viridor waste management site. All areas need industry and anything that involves recycling
and dealing with waste is essential.

However what we cannot understand is how plans for future housing nearby could even be
considered, currently in the area of the proposed housing is an industrial area with industry such
as waste transfer, metal recycling, A sewage plant. This is only going to cause future problem:s.

Kind regards

H D White Ltd



